SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
SITE NOTICE

I / We,		
intend to apply for a Section 254 Licence

at this site
.
.

The development will consist / consists of
.	.
.	.
.	.


This non-statutory site notice is for display to inform members of the public of a license application only. There is no statutory consultation process in place for S254 licence applications. However, there is an appeals process in place, whereby the decision of South Dublin Co. Co. on this licence may be appealed to An Bord Pleanála.  

Details of license applications are available on www.sdcc.ie or can be inspected at the offices of South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Town Centre, Tallaght, Dublin 24 during its public opening hours of Monday to Friday from 10am to 12pm & 2pm to 4pm. 



Signed: 		(If Agent give address)

(Applicant/agent delete as appropriate)






Date of erection of site notice: 	
